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Pilots, do you know your new rights & responsibilities?

On 15 November, the new Occurrence Reporting Regulation is applicable across
Europe. Under the new regulation you — as a pilot — will be better protected to
report events and honest mistakes in a Just Culture environment. Find out what
your new rights and responsibilities are on www.eurocockpit.be
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